
SGC Elections 
Election results are still being tallied, and the good news is there seems to be strong parent 
interest in SGC participation, and possibly a somewhat more diverse group of candidates, 

 
A full report will go to the P&O in November and the Board in December. This is a 
preliminary heads-


